
 
 

• Urgent issues of VAT 
 

Ref. No. 2bII/7107        2 January 2008 
 
To, 
Dr. R.C. Srivastava I.A.S, 
Principal SSI & Export Promotion  
Govt. of U.P 
Lucknow  
 
Subject: Urgent issues of VAT 
 
Sir, 
 
We refer to the meeting with Hon’ble Chief Secretary & your good self on 26th Dec.07 at IIA 

Bhawan, Vibhut Khand, Gomtinagar Lucknow, wherein several issues related to promotion 

& development of SSI in U.P were discussed. One of the urgent issues was related to smooth 

implementation of VAT in the State. It was decided that a meeting of IIA Representatives 

will be organized under the chairmanship of IDC wherein Principal Secretary Commercial 

Tax, Department & Commissioner Commercial Tax U.P, will also be invited to short out the 

matters related to VAT. We are enclosing herewith IIA Representation on Rationalization of 

VAT Rate at Appendix-A, which has been submitted to the Commercial Tax Department & 

need immediate action. We have also submitted our comments & suggestions on VAT Act & 

Rules earlier as is enclosed at Appendix –B. 
 

Submitted with the request that the meeting may kindly be held urgently because large 

number of Industries are effected due to discrepancies & anomalies in the VAT Rates as on 

dates. 
 

Thanking you, 

 

Yours truly, 

 

D.S. Verma 

Executive Director   


